
 

                             SIERRA MADRE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

January 28 to February 3, 2019 

During this period, the Sierra Madre Police Department responded to 

approximately 239 day and night time calls for service. 

 

 

Tuesday, January 29 

A resident came into the Sierra Madre Police Department to report her vehicle had 

been tampered with.  The victim’s vehicle was parked in a designated parking stall in 

the 300 block of N. Lima Street, from 1/28/19 at about 5:50PM to 1/29/1 at about 

10:30AM. 

Case to Detectives 

 

  
Wednesday, January 30 

A theft from a vehicle occurred in the 100 block of N. Canon Ave. The suspect(s) 

stole tools from an unsecured tool box in the bed of the truck. The suspect(s) also 

smashed the left rear window of the vehicle and took approximately $700 worth of 

power tools that were in the back seat in the cab of the truck. 

Case to Detectives 

 

 

Saturday, February 2 

An illegal dumping of miscellaneous building supplies occurred outside of a business 

in the 200 block of W. Sierra Madre Blvd. that was later discovered to have been 

dumped by 4 men, driving a newer model pick-up truck, at about 9:05PM the evening 

of 2/1/19. 

Case to Detectives 

 


